
 

30th November 2020 
Nursery and Primary Applications 
Online applications for next year’s Nursery and 
Primary 1 children will open on 7th January 21. We 
will post a virtual tour of Steelstown PS online and 
if anyone has any questions, do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Gillen on 02871351830 or email 
sgillen565@c2kni.net  
Virtual Open Day 
Virtual tour will show you what makes Steelstown 
the special school it is. 
 
 

Breakfast Club  
Resumed on Monday 23rd November from 08:15am 
onwards. Children are to stay at class table for their 
bubble. Entry is via car park entrance. Children pay 
at the hatch for Breakfast. Breakfast will be brought 
to each class bubble by breakfast club supervisors. 
Unfortunately, due to Covid 19 restrictions, no 
parents can attend Breakfast Club at present. 

School Draw 
Don’t forget our school Christmas Draw is now 
LIVE! We have some great prizes on offer including 
a Nintendo Switch, vouchers and hampers and lots 
more. £1 per ticket. Tickets sold daily in class. You 
have to be in it to win in! 

Video Recording of Nativities 

Friday 4th December 11:00am P7 Tableau classes singing verse of their carol 
Tuesday 8th December 10:00am P1 Mrs Crampsey 

Wednesday 9th December 10:00am P1B Mrs McColgan 
Thursday 10th December 10:00am P1A Miss McIntyre 

 

Journey to Santa 
We are encouraging children to stay active on the journey to school 
this winter with our Journey to Santa Challenge! Children taking part 
in the challenge will receive a special Journey to Santa stamp card to 
keep track of their active journeys to school. 
How does it work? 
• Each day you cycle, scoot or walk to school gets you closer to 

Santa! 
• The challenge begins on Monday, 23rd November and finishes on 

Friday, 18th December. 
• Keep your Journey to Santa stamp card in your school bag and 

make sure you get your journey marked off each day you cycle, 
scoot or walk to school. 

• 15 active journeys to school will get you to Santa and a chance to 
win a prize from Santa’s workshop! 

Cycling, scooting or walking to school is an excellent form of 
exercise, helps children do better in the classroom, and is great 
fun! 
 
School Photographs 
Once parents receive a text message from Tempest Photography 
they are to order online asap to ensure they receive photographs 
prior to Christmas. 
 

Nursery Sensory Room and Hygiene Room 
Watch this space! Our new Hygiene room in the Nursery is now 
open and we are currently gathering supplies for our beautiful 
sensory room. We will include the updated rooms in our Virtual 
Tour when they are complete. 

Christmas Dinner 
Christmas Dinner for the children will be on 09/12/20 


